ur Reference:

Wentworth Y(Zurieference:
Shire Council o
Date:

26-28 Adelaide Street WENTWORTH NSW 2648
PO Box 81 WENTWORTH NSW 2648

Damien Pfeiffer

NSW Planning & Environment - Dubbo - Western Region
PO Box 58

DUBBO NSW 2830

via email to: westernregion@planning.nsw.gov.au

Dear Damien

DOC/18/4452

Michele Bos
03 5027 5027
29 March 2018

EXTENSION REQUEST FOR GATEWAY DETERMINATION TIMEFRAME FOR AMENDMENT 10 TO

WENTWORTH LEP 2011 (PP_2015_WENTW _004_00)

| refer to the abovementioned Gateway Determination issued by the Department of Planning &

Environment.

Council has previously requested two extensions to the expiry timeframe which were approved

by the Department. The current timeframe expires 1 April 2018.

Council is now seeking a final, twelve month extension ie. 1 April 2019.

Should you wish to discuss any matter raised in this letter, please contact Michele Bos of the

Health and Planning Division on 03 5027 5027.

Yours sincerely
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MICHELE BOS
STRATEGIC DEVELOPMENT OFFICER
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